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GULF STATES UTILITIES CODTPANY
OCAUMONT TExA5 77704POST OFFtCE HOX 2951 *

AREA CODE 113 838 6631

May 31, 1984
RBG- 17,963
File No. G9.5, G9.8.6.2

G9.20.6

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commisson
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

River Bend Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-458

In Gulf States Utilities Company's (GSU) February 16, 1984 letter
to your office, GSU committed to provide an appendix to Section 13.3
of the Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) regarding interim emergency
response facilities. In light of the recent River Bend Station Safety
Evaluation Report (SER) publication, the above information is
scheduled for submittal in July, 1984 with responses to SER Section
13.3 issues.

Sincerely,
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9J t J. E. Booker
I Manager-Engineering

Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group
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